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The Earthquake Ready Burnside Bridge Project

Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Statement
available for public review and input through June 13,
2022.

In 2021, the project team published a Draft Environmental Impact Statement
(EIS) that identified a recommended Preferred Alternative as part of the
federally required National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) process. Since
then, after gathering community input, project leaders approved several
refinements to the Preferred Alternative that reduce overall project costs to help
ensure the project is more likely to be funded and built. The Supplemental Draft
EIS documents the changes to the original Preferred Alternative from the Draft
EIS.



Visit our online open house to learn about the Supplemental Draft EIS, access
technical reports, and other supporting materials, and submit public comments.
Your comments will help the project team update the Supplemental Draft EIS
before submitting the Final EIS for approval in December 2022.

You can also submit a comment via:

» Voicemail: 503-423-3790
« Email: Burnside-EIS@multco.us
» Postal mail:

Multhomah County Bridge Services Section
Earthquake Ready Burnside Bridge Project
1403 SE Water Avenue
Portland, OR 97214

« In-Person Hearing: Provide public testimony at an in-person hearing on
June 8th between 4:30 and 6 p.m. at the Multnhomah Building - Board
Room, 501 SE Hawthorne Blvd. If you plan to provide public testimony in-
person, please RSVP by calling (503) 423-3790 or emailing Burnside-
EIS@multco.us.

A hard copy of the SDEIS can be made available upon request. For other
questions including those related to the Americans with Disabilities Act and Civil
Rights Title VI accommodations, call 503-988-5050. You can also call Oregon
Relay Service at 7-1-1 or email burnsidebridge@multco.us. For information
about this project in other languages please call 503-988-5970.

Note: Your organization’s network protocols may block access to the online open
house. If you receive a security warning, ask your IT professionals to whitelist the site
or try accessing it from a different network or device.

For more information visit:

BurnsideBridge.org
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